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Fundraising Committee - Report for P&C Meeting, 11 August 2015 
 
 

 
The fundraising committee did not meet again since the last P&C meeting. 
 
Fundraising Events Calendar 2015 
The following events were agreed for the coming year. Additional events may be added to the 
calendar. All dates are yet to be finalised with the school. 

Event Date Coordinator 

Welcome BBQ 20 February  

Mother’s Day 8 May  

Great Gatsby Night 24 July AR 
CT 

City to Surf 9 August KJ 

Father’s Day 28 August CP, GG 

Grandparents Day  P&C INVOLVEMENT TO BE 
CLARIFIED 

 
Great Gatsby Party 
The Gatsby Night was a huge success and has all attending raving about the flair and vibe of the 
night. Many thanks to AR and CT for organising it, and also to RK for contributing the fabulous 
dancers, and to the volunteers who helped before and during the event. The team raised $5266 on 
the night, which well exceeded any expectation for a low-key social night. 

City 2 Surf 
City to Surf went very smoothly again this year. We had 40 volunteers involved, including a number 
of first time volunteers. Net profit was $7,900.  
This year we did not organise a BBQ because of concerns about the high number of volunteers 
required, and the modest profits made in recent years. As the BBQ was missed, a suggestion was 
made to consider giving the sizzle to a community group next year.  
We trialled a stall selling cold drinks, fruit and banana bread, however, this was not very profitable. 
A marquee was provided for free to the Make a Wish Foundation who were very appreciative. It was 
suggested to offer this again next year. 
Many thanks to KJ for another flawless event organisation, and to the many volunteers involved 

Father’s Day Basketball Shootout 
Our next and final P&C fundraiser is the Father's Day basketball shootout. CP and GG kindly offered 
to organise this event. Invites went out this week and preparations are well under way. The 
coordinators have also recruited most of the volunteers required on the day.  
 
Next Fundraising Committee Meeting  
The next fundraising committee meeting will be held in Term 4. The date is yet to be confirmed.  
Fundraising committee meetings are held in the evening at an off-site location. Anyone interested in 
becoming involved is very welcome, please email fundraising@bbpspandc.org.au if you would like to 
attend the next meeting, or if you would like to be added to the fundraising committee mailing list.  

 
AH (on behalf of the BBPS P&C Fundraising Committee) 
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